
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 

We are delighted to inform you that St Peter’s Primary School will be 
hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning on Wednesday 22nd October 
and will be inviting the residents of Cherry Tree Close to also join us 
for this event. This will be a wonderful opportunity for our school to 
strengthen links with the local community while raising funds for a 
very worthy cause.  
 

 

We warmly invite parents and carers to support the event by baking and donating 
cakes which will be sold during the coffee morning. Any cakes left over will be available 
for purchase at the end of the school day, with all proceeds going directly to Macmillan 
Cancer Support. In accordance with our nut free policy, please ensure any baked 
goodies do not include nuts. 
 

 

Please spread the word and come and join us on 22nd October for coffee and cakes. 
Your generosity and kindness will help us make this a truly successful event.  
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Miss Boddice 
 

 


